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Georgia Power

^ b$hh[#Power Generation Denartment

Januay 18, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attehtion: Mr. John Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comnission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NBC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5

EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
NUREG-0737 ITEMS II.F.1.4, II.F.1.5, II.F.1.6

ADDITIONAL AOCIDENT-MONI'IORING INSTRIPENTATION

Gentlemen:

By the Nuclear Regulatory Comnission's letter of December 17, 1982,
Georgia Power Company (GPC) vas requested to provide additional information
for the NBC staff post-implementation review of NUREG-0737 Items II.F.1.4
" Containment Pressure Monitor", II.F.1.5 " Containment Water Level Monitor",
and II.F.1.6 " Containment Hydrogen Monitor". This information was requested
. to bo subnitted within 30 days of receipt of your letter.

As discussed with the Hatch Licensing Project Manager, Mr. George
Rivenbark, on January 14, 1982, response to this request requires the
obtaining of information from equipnent vendors. The date that the
necessary information can be obtained will not support a response within the
requested 30-day period. The II.F.1.4 and II.F.1.5 portions of our response
should be complete and available for staff review by February 14, 1983,
while the II.F.1.6 portion should be complete by April 19, 1983. GPC
proposes to subnit all of this information by April 19, 1983.

'Please contact this office if you have any qaestions.>

Very trul urs,

[- A
L. T. Gucwa
Chief Nuclear Engineer

Oh
xc: J. T. Beckham, Jr.

H. C. Nix, Jr.
J. P. O'Reilly (NBC- Region II)
Senior Resident Inspector
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